
This holiday season Monterey Middle School is once again 

supporting a Hamper Program for families in need. 

Each classroom will support one family. Our Hampers are 

the ONLY donations these families will receive. We would 

like to provide special holiday breakfast & dinner food 

items for each family, as well as food staples & a few new 

unwrapped gifts. 

Donation boxes will be set up in each classroom. Please 

contact your Class Rep if you have any questions. 

If you would like to assist with deliveries on Thurs day 

December 19th, please contact Krista Henry at 

mmsholidayhampers@gmail.com 

Deadline is Wednesday December 18th 
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